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Welcome 

We would like to offer a very warm welcome to the students and 

families of Daffodil class for the new school term.  I am delighted to 

have joined Willoughby School this September and to be working 

with such a talented and enthusiastic team. We have lots planned for 

the class and are looking forward to a year of fun, creativity and 

learning.    Kate, Daffodil Class Teacher 
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This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

This term we are really excited to have 

‘Forest School’ on a Thursday afternoon! 

Please provide appropriate footwear and 

clothing for outdoor activities.  

Our class is very fortunate to have weekly 

sessions with Richard, a sports specialist, 

every Monday throughout the year. You 

do not need to provide a change of clothes 

or shoes for this session. 

 

Curriculum 

Our topic for this term is ‘Marvellous me!’, in which 

we’ll be learning all about ourselves and how 

wonderful we all are!  

In Literacy, we will be studying ‘Incredible You’, a 

book exploring our likes, dislikes, hopes and dreams.  

In Numeracy, our focus will be on number; in 

particular addition and subtraction. We’re looking 

forward to some fun games in these lessons to aid 

our learning! 

During Science this term, we will be learning all about 

animals, including humans. This will involve 

understanding the what animals and humans need to 

survive. 

In PSHE, we will be exploring what it takes to be a 

good friend. We have also got lots of fun planned in 

P.E., art, music, the sensory room and the 4d room! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

                     

          Kate               Amy          Katherine        Victoria        Emma 

Whole School Diary Dates 

28th Sept AJM Wheelchair clinic 

6th Oct School Photographs 

22nd Oct End of Term 

1st Nov Start of New Term 

 
Please could you send in £1 a week to go 
towards supplies for Food lessons, which 
your child will be involved in weekly. 
 

mailto:willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk
mailto:willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk

